
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 

 

Office of Airport Safety 800 Independence Ave., SW. 
  and Standards Washington, DC 20591 

February 22, 2011 

Dear Airfield Lighting Stakeholders:  

Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Draft Engineering Brief 84, Secure Remote Access 
for ALCMS, is being circulated to interested parties to obtain comments and 
recommendations.  

Please review this draft and submit comments as appropriate. Comments should be 
submitted in a separate document and not embedded in the draft Engineering Brief. 
Additionally, please provide justification for all comments about oppositions with 
recommended modifications. 

Comments received by April 8, 2011, will be considered for inclusion in the Engineering 
Brief. This Engineering Brief contains guidance on the use of virtual private network (VPN) 
technology for secure remote maintenance and monitoring of airport lighting control 
management systems. 

The Draft Engineering Brief can be found on the FAA website at 
http://www.faa.gov/airports/engineering/engineering_briefs/ 

Sincerely, 

Paul Friedman 
Acting Manager, Airport Engineering Division 

http://www.faa.gov/airports/engineering/engineering_briefs

